557 Franciscan HEALTH

January 8, 2019

Ms. Courtney Avery

Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board RECE|VED

525 West Jefferson JAN 11 2019

Springfield, IL 62761
HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

RE: Notification of Project Completion
COE E-008-016
Franciscan Health Chicago Heights
and Olympia Fields

Dear Ms. Avery:

Please be advised that, by virtue of the discharge of the last patient from Franciscan
Health’s Chicago Heights hospital on September 7, 2018, and the subsequent notification of
IDPH’s Licensure Division of such, the above-referenced COE project has been completed.

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

T -

Allan M. Spooner
President and CEO

Cc: Anthony Deluca
~ Toi Hutchinson
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